## Delhi Public School, Jammu Session 2017-2018 Revision Sheet-I

Class: VI Subject:-English

Based on: Comprehension of Prose and Poetry, Informal letter and Diary entry.

## A-1 Read the following passage and answer the questions:

The load was very heavy for the old camel. He tried his best to carry it as far as the next village. There his master would be able to get another camel to carry this heavy load. But he was so tired and exhausted that he could not go any further. His master took off the load from the camel's back and put it on the back of another camel and went his way. A tiger was passing by at this time. He had been hurt by the tusk of an elephant. As the tiger was in pain, he found it difficult to walk. So he lay down by the side of the camel. The camel began licking the tiger's wound with his long tongue and offered him food that his master had left behind. In a few days, the tiger and the camel recovered. As the tiger was very hungry the old camel told him to kill him and eat his meat. The tiger could not think of killing his friend.

At that time a deer came running towards them. A hunter had shot at him with an arrow. He lay down by the side of the tiger. He told the tiger to kill him and eat his flesh as he did not want the wicked hunter to take him away. The tiger did as he was told. Just then the hunter came on the spot. The angry tiger jumped on him and killed him also. Another young deer was in the bag that the hunter was carrying. The tiger set it free. The tiger and the camel lived happily ever after in the forest.

- Q1: The camel began to lick the tiger's wound because the
- (a) tiger was in pain
- (b) tiger was tired
- (c) tiger could not walk
- (d) the camel was hungry
- (e) camel's tongue is long.
- Q2: How many living beings in all are mentioned in the passage?
- (a) Nine
- (b) Eight
- (c) Seven
- (d) Six
- (e) Five
- Q3: What did the tiger do the dying deer?
- (a) He ate his flesh
- (b) He killed him
- (c) He killed him and ate his flesh
- (d) He set him free
- (e) He licked him wounds

**Q4:** What happened to the hunter in the end?

Q5: Complete the sentence:	
The old camel wanted to carry the load as far as the next village	
because	

## A-2 Read the following poem carefully:

## **Pockets**

I think of all the things I have
I like my pockets best.
Pockets hold just everything
And they give your hands a rest.
I never know just what I'll find
What special things I'll see
To put inside my pockets ~~
These are treasures just for me.
When Mommy's doing laundry though
She says sometimes it's scary
Finding rocks and frogs and beetles

- **Q:** Read the questions given below and write the option you consider the most appropriate in your answer sheet.
- 1) The child in the poem doesn't decide beforehand what to keep in his pocket. Which of these lines show you this?
- a) I like my pockets best
- b) I never know just what I'll find
- c) These treasures are for me

And my spiders that are hairy

- d) I think of all things I have
- 2) Why does the child like his pockets best?
- 3) Name the things that the child's mother found in his pockets.
- **4)** Give a suitable title to the poem, other than "pockets".
- **QA-3** Write a letter to your friend expressing your happiness on being selected as the captain of the school cricket team.
- **QA-4** Write a diary entry for the day you spent watching beautiful butterflies in your garden. Tell how it felt and what all you observed.